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Dear Chair Marsh, Vice Chairs Anderson and Breese-Iverson, and Committee 

Members,  

 

I'm writing in opposition to HB 2305, the three-strikes bill, before the House 

Committee on Housing and Homelessness.  

 

I have worked with older adults and people with disabilities in Oregon since 2010.  

.  

This bill will unduly burden vulnerable populations and will make it easier for 

landlords to evict tenants for minor infractions. This bill would make it easy for bad 

actors to abuse it.  

 

I urge you to protect Oregon's most vulnerable residents by voting against HB 2305.  

 

Thank you for your service to our communities. 

 

Sincerely, 

April Bundy 

Milwaukie, Oregon resident 


